
 ALLIANCE FOR CHILDREN 

 FEBRUARY 2022 

 The greatest  gift 

 I can give to 

 my children is 

 my time, my LOVE & 

 my attention. 

 Hello to our wonderful providers, 

 This month is all about showing the “LOVE”!!! 

 ●  We would “LOVE” it if you would check your WIC poster and make sure it’s dated July 1, 

 2021-June 30,2022 

 ●  We love and appreciate your efforts in providing quality care and meals! We would 

 “LOVE” to share a couple fun ideas for the holidays this month. 

 We invite you if you know of other individuals who are interested in joining the childcare field and 

 our program please have them contact 

 Alliance for Children office: (801)313-1099 

 Cedar City Monitor: Dee Dee Brush (435)590-8627 

 St. George and surrounding areas: Richelle Irons (435)590-7184  . 

 Please welcome 

 Lillibeth Barrios as a new office support and monitor for Salt Lake and Utah Counties. 

 VALENTINES DAY HUGS & KISSES BREAKFAST 



 CONTINUED FOR PRESIDENTS DAY IDEAS…. 

 PRESIDENTS DAY 

 FEBRUARY 21ST 

 CRAFT: 

 STORY: 

 This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 


